From: James Bilinski < redi2retire@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 8:50 AM

To: secretary @CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

## RIN 3038-AC61

## **Dear CFTC**

## I strongly oppose this!

I wish the regulatory industry could understand that lowering the max leverage does nothing to protect anyone from themselves.

All it successfully does is hurt people running a legitimate businesses such as myself.

I operate a small asset management firm and this would <u>not</u> do us any favors with our trading plan.

Thank You James Bilinski Bull Flag Asset Management LLC